TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD

MINUTES TAKEN AT THE WORKSHOP MEETING

SEPTEMBER 8TH, 2015

The Stanford Town Board met at the Town Hall on Tuesday, September 8th, 2015 for their scheduled Workshop Meeting at 7:30 PM.


Four of the five Board members were present: Joseph Norton, Mary Weinberger, Ryan Orton and Mark D’Agostino.  Johanna Shafer was absent.

The Board discussed several items on their agenda in preparation for their Thursday night Board meeting.


A motion was then offered by Joseph Norton, seconded by Mark D’Agostino, to adopt the following resolution:

RESOLUTION #17 OF 2015

REGARDING THE DUTCHESS COUNTY D.P.W. INFORMATIONAL MEETING / PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE BULLS HEAD BRIDGE REPLACEMENT PROJECT

WHEREAS, the Town of Stanford Town Board encourages the free flow of information in an open and transparent manner, and

WHEREAS, the Dutchess County Department of Public Works will conduct an informational meeting and public hearing on Wednesday, September 23rd, 2015, starting at 6:30 PM, at the Stanford Town Hall for the Bulls Head Road Bridge replacement Project, and

WHEREAS, the Town Supervisor and the Town Board members need to have the greatest number of town residents to participate in the process, and to that end, the Town Board has requested that the County DPW videotape this meeting on 9/23/15.

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Town of Stanford thanks Dutchess County Department of Public Works for consenting to videotape this meeting and furnish the Town a copy to be placed on the Town’s website and other appropriate venues.


Roll call vote as follows: Joseph Norton – yes; Mary Weinberger – yes; Johanna Shafer – absent; Ryan Orton – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes. 


Resolution #17 of 2015 was adopted by the affirmative votes of the four Town Board members present and certified this 8th day of September 2015.


With no other business at hand, a motion to adjourn the workshop meeting was made at 7:42 PM by Joseph Norton, seconded by Mary Weinberger.  Motion carried with all in favor.









Respectfully submitted,









Ritamary Bell








Town Clerk 

